

Who We Are:

PTO was established to promote a positive working relationship between parents and school faculty through meetings, volunteer programs and support systems. This is a great opportunity for parents to show their support of the school and its teachers. There is no fees to join.

What We Do:

As a support system for teachers and parents we find Room Parents, promote Teacher Appreciation Week, organize community projects, and host activities to promote education and character. We collect Box Tops and Labels for Education and recycle Capri Sun and Nabisco wrappers. PTO has at least one fundraiser per school year. Funds have been used to purchase playground equipment, fencing, Smart boards, books and supplies for classrooms, incentive prizes for participation and teacher appreciation gifts and much more.

When We Meet:

PTO meets in the Elementary Library on the SECOND TUESDAY of every month that school is in session unless a conflict arises in the school calendar. Come as often as you can!

Visit Us:

Find us online at www.bgschools.k12.mo.us. We are located under the Bowling Green Elementary section as PTO NEWS. View Minutes, Treasurer Reports, and other information from our meetings, events, and activities.

Contact Information:

2010-2011 Officers:

President: Karen Hortness 324.2303 Vice-President: Teriann Parker 324.6884

Treasurer: Deanna Feldmann

Secretary: Vacant

Email us: bgespto@gmail.com sign up for

our monthly newsletter

Mark Your Calendar

Our first meeting will be

on Tuesday, August 30th

at 5:30pm in the Library.